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Product EOL Notice 

 

Affected Model:  

APC-3519/3719/3919 

 

Last buy date: 2018/2/28 

Orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable after: 2018/2/28 

Last shipment date: 2018/05/31 

Technical Support service Ends: 2020/05/31 

 

Description of notice to the customer:  

Aplex will be discontinuing the APC-3519, APC-3719 and APC-3919 Products. The reason of 

changing is due to the Intel HM77 chipset has been EOL. 

 

Customer impact of change and recommended action: 

Aplex suggest you order APC-3x19A and ViPAC-9xx for replacement. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we will make every attempt to support 

your needs. Please contact with your sales representative at sales@aplex.com.tw for any 

assistance you may need.  

 

 

Sincerely Yours  

Lily Chiu 

Product Manager of Product Marketing Division 

Aplex Technology Inc.  


